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September 22nd, 2020

The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, September 22, 2020, at 3:31 p.m., via Zoom. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written.
SU President Charles Wight made announcements and answered questions.
Provost Karen Olmstead made announcements and answered questions.
The Senate President made an announcement.
The report of the Executive Committee on the Petitioned All-Faculty Vote was received. Anita Brown made the recommended motion, which after debate and filling the blank, passed as follows: “When the Faculty convene to vote on the motion from May 5, 2020, an affirmative vote of a majority of those Faculty present at the meeting (providing that a quorum of Faculty is present at the meeting) shall be required for said motion to pass.”
Kathleen Shannon made a motion which, after debate and amendment, passed as follows: “The Faculty Senate respectfully asks that the administration allow faculty and staff who work remotely due to concerns about their personal health to find contactless testing sites, send negative test results to HR then be cleared to come to campus when necessary, and relatively safe (e.g. on weekends or evenings) so that they can use university facilities (printers, scanners, the library, on-campus computing facilities, etc.) in order to better meet the needs of the students and others they serve. Naturally, on any day they intend to come to campus, faculty and staff members must follow campus screening guidelines.”
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
Jennifer Martin, Secretary
Approved, 10/13/20




